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ATTACHED: DATES FOR NEXT TERM & CHRISTMAS MESSAGE FROM THE CHAIR OF GOVERNORS 

 

SCHOOL LETTERS SENT HOME BY PARENTMAIL /IN BOOKBAGS 
 Final details for tonight's Christmas concert  3A Message from Mr Lee 
 

IMPORTANT - WHOLE SCHOOL 
HAPPY CHRISTMAS FROM MR LEE AND ALL THE STAFF 

I hope your child(ren) are excited and looking forward to the Christmas break and we hope you return rested and 

ready for the busy spring term ahead.  Please find attached the key dates for Spring 2020.  I would like to pass on a 

huge thank you for all the kind gifts and messages to staff and teachers.  Happy Christmas and a very happy new 

year. We look forward to seeing the children at 8.50 a.m. on Monday 6th January 2020. 
 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR HELP AT THE CAROL CONCERT 

I hope you enjoyed the Christmas Carol Concert, I am sure you will agree that the children sang beautifully and it 

was a delight to watch. We are reviewing the entrance procedures for next year. Thank you to all those parents 

who walked with the children to and from the rehearsals despite the rain.  Thank you to the car park marshalls who 

helped on the night and Mr Bishop without whom we would have no sound or music.   
 

MISS ANDERSON  

Regrettably, our class teacher for 3A, Miss. Anderson, is due to have an operation in early January 2020.  We wish 

Miss. Anderson a swift recovery. Miss. De Fraine will be covering in her absence.  Miss De Fraine is an experienced 

ex-Wallace Fields teacher who also covered Mr Hurd’s paternity leave. 
 

BUILD UPDATE 

Year 6 will have a few more weeks in their classrooms before they have to move into the new temporary class 

rooms which will be arriving during January. 
 

THANK YOU FOR THE STAMPS FOR M.E. RESEARCH AND KEEP COLLECTING 

Thank you for the kind donation of the used stamps, which are used to raise money for ME research.  Mrs Childs 

will continue collecting them in the New Year. Please save all your used stamps (both Xmas and ordinary), cut with 

a border of envelope of 5-10mm. Please leave them in the School Office. All donations gratefully received. 
 

MISSING AND UNNAMED UNIFORM AND COATS 

Please check through your child’s uniform and coats over the holidays to check that they are clearly marked with 

your child’s name.  If you notice you have taken home another child’s clothing by mistake please return to the 

School Office in January.  Andrew M  in Year 4 is particularly looking for his green army puffer coat from “Next” 

which is missing and does have his name inside. 

 

PTA 
We are delighted to announce that the Christmas fair raised an amazing £2,429.94.  This wouldn’t have been 

possible without the large number of kind parents and carers who came to help set up and man the stalls last 

Friday as well as those parents/carers who donated the hamper items, stuffed socks, cakes etc.  The PTA pass on 

their Christmas best wishes to all the parents and carers.  Thank you so much for all your support this year so far 

and we are looking forward to some exciting events next term.  Miss Madel, PTA Chair 


